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      A message from the Headteacher 
It has been another busy week here at school, with a 
variety of activities taking place. As well as the trip to 
Cadbury World, we have had further Walk Safe 
sessions in school led by Wiltshire Council, and 
Falcons had a wonderful session today, welcoming 
three residents from Ferfoot Care Home into the 
classroom for a music lesson followed by some 
questions and answers!   
Wrens and Owls thoroughly enjoyed their first dance 
sessions of the year with Mr Mitchell today. The 
lessons focused on mirroring and travelling using a 
range of different movements. There was certainly 
high energy in the hall!  

 
             Have a good weekend.  
              Best wishes,       
               Mrs Joy 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                              
                                           

 

 

 

 

 
 

Kingfishers and Falcons Trip to Cadbury World 

On Tuesday, Falcons and Kingfishers went to 
Cadbury World for our class trip. The trip 
started on a coach, and it took about two hours 
to get to Cadbury World, which is in 
Birmingham. 
During our visit, we found out lots of different 
information linked to chocolate. We learnt about 
animals and people who live in the rainforests; 
where and how chocolate is made, as well as 
the history of Cadburys.  
We tried lots of chocolate, we bought lots of 
chocolate and we even used melted chocolate 
to draw our names! 
Luckily for us, their brand-new ride was ready, 
just in time for our visit. This was called 
Cadbury’s Chocolate Quest. SPOILER ALERT… 
You had to go on a carriage (6 at a time) and 
shoot as many cocoa beans and milk bottles as 
possible.  
It was so much fun on our trip! I would really 
recommend going there! 
By Charlie K 
 

               
 

 
 
 

Woodwind Lessons – Key Stage 2 
We have some spaces available for woodwind 
lessons with our tutor, Sophie Holden. If you have 
a child in Year 3 to Year 6, and would like to find 
out some more information, Sophie has given her 
direct contact details: sophieholden3@gmail.com 
Children in receipt of free school meals are entitled 
to a reduced rate for lessons. 
You can contact Sophie directly, or come and chat 
to us in the office if this is something you are 
interested in. 
 
 
 

School Times 
8.20am - Playground gates open  
8.30am - Bell rings and children enter school to 
start early morning tasks 
8.40am - Registration 
3.00pm - End of school day 
Anyone arriving late will need to go to the office 
entrance and sign in on the electronic system. 

Visit from Ferfoot Care Home Residents 
Today we have a visit from some of the residents 
from Ferfoot Care Home. The residents and their 
carers spent time in Falcons Class talking to the 
children and staff, and also taking part in a music 
lesson with Piano Pete. Here are some comments 
from one of the children: 
Today, Falcons had a very different music lesson. 
Three people from Ferfoot Care Home joined us. I 
found it really fun and exciting, listening to them 
sing and play instruments. They gave us each a 
little sweet. After, we asked them questions about 
life back then. I would like to see them again. It 
was really fun and interesting. 
By Ryan B 

mailto:sophieholden3@gmail.com
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FORS NEWS 
 
Dates for the diary: 
21st May Preloved Uniform Sale 
23rd May Non-Uniform Day 
23rd May Fizzy Discos 
7th June Non-Uniform Day 
7th June Summer Fayre 2024! 
21st June Rags 2 Riches Collection 
 
Wanted 
Raffle prize donations, likes and shares ( FORS Facebook Page ), Fizzy Disco 
helpers, Summer Fayre helpers and pre-loved uniform donations.  If you 
have any new, unwanted items that you feel could be used at the Summer 
Fayre, please email us to arrange your donation. 
 
We are happy to have supported so many great things in school lately.  It is 
only with the amazing support from the community at Redland that we can 
do this - from Year 6 SATs Breakfasts to helping to fix up Salt and Pepper’s 
home.  We will be sharing a full list of all the wonderful things we have been 
able to achieve this year, at the end of term. 
 
Contact us forsevents@outlook.com 
  
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

      Future Dates 
April 

Tues 30th – Year 1 and 2 Scootability 
Sessions 

 

May 
Fri 3rd – Year 1 Olympic Games event at 

Abbeyfield – more info to follow 
Mon 6th – Bank holiday – school 

closed 

Weds 8th – Fri 10th – Year 4 Residential 
Trip to Grittleton 

w/c 13th – Year 6 SATS week 
Mon 20th – Year 6 Leavers’ Trip to 

Thorpe Park 

Tues 21st – Preloved uniform sale 2.40 
Weds 22nd – Sports’ Day – more 

information to follow 

Thurs 23rd – Fizzy Discos & non-uniform 

day 
Fri 24th – Last day of term 

 

June 
Mon 3rd – Term 6 starts 

Mon 3rd – Class Photos and Year 6 
Leavers’ Photos – full school 

uniform please 

TD Days 2023-2024 
Monday 10th June 2024 

Wednesday 24th July 2024 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
   
 
 
 

     
 

Kingfishers and Falcons trip to Cadbury World, Birmingham  
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